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      Wheatland 6 March 1850 

My dear Sir 

 

  I would have sooner expected my acknowledgments to you for your kind 

invitation to to attend the musical performances by your pupils on Thursday evening last, 

had I not anticipated the pleasure of thanking you in person. The afternoon, however, was 

so unfavorable that our party were prevented from going.  

 With my kindest compliments to Mrs. Frueauff, I remain very respectfully your 

friend 

 

      James Buchanan 

 

Rev: Eugene A Frueauff 
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